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Thursday, 23rd May 2024 

Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to forward the Ministry announcement our school has received related to 
conditions for applying for university studies outside the country at private expense or the 
employer’s expense: 
 
“With reference to the above topic, and within the framework of the efforts of the 
administration of private schools and kindergartens and the administration of the equivalency 
of university degrees to familiarize our students with the “Prior Approval” law before starting 
university studies outside the State of Qatar, which is considered a basic requirement for 
students wishing to study outside the country at private expense or the expense of an entity. 
The work approved by the General Secretariat of the Presidency of the Council of Ministers for 
the year 2017 issuing the system of equivalency of university degrees. Accordingly, all Qatari 
students in the secondary stage wishing to study outside the State of Qatar, in accordance with 
what was mentioned above, must obtain prior approval for study from the University Diploma 
Equivalency Department and commit to applying to universities only according to the list 
specified by the University Diploma Equivalency Department.” 
 
Thank you. 
Kind regards, 
Mrs. Milica Radojkovic 
Examinations Officer & Career Advisor 
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